Big Spring Independent School District
Administration Office

708 Eleventh Place

Big Spring, Texas 79720

(432) 264-3600 + FAX (432) 264-3646

September 15, 2011

Mr. Ricker Goldsborough
President

CloudBase Foundation, Inc.
4066 Willow Lane
Madisonville, LA 70447

Dear Mr. Goldsborough:

On behalf of the students, staff, and community of Big Spring, I would (ike
to thank you and your organization for your generous gift to our school
district.

Big Spring fias been so fortunate to be a destination of choice for the hang
gliding competitions over the years and your motto, “Helping children
wherever we fly” is a lovely way of leaving your mark on our [ittle town.
School supplies and backpacks for children in economic need provides
tangible support for education and gives pride to the students whose lives
you've touched.

Please extend our gratitude to those folks who made this gift possible and
(et them know that what they do, and how they do it, does make a
difference!

Sincerely,

A T g 40

Ann McClarty
Executive Director of Instruction & Personnel



